May 22, 2015

Skip Scirocco

Department of Public Works
5 Lake Avenue

Saratoga Springs, NY 12866

Dear Skip,

In honor of Saratoga’s 2015 Centennial Celebration, the Centennial Committee and
SaratogaArtsFest (SAF) is requesting two free hours of carousel rides in Congress Park during a
Happy Birthday Party to celebrate the Centennial on June 13, 2015 from 2:30 to 4:30 pm.

During that time, SaratogaArtsFest (SAF) and the Centennial Committee will be offering
cupcakes to the public while the Ballston Spa Band plays “Happy Birthday.” This will take place
at approximately 2:45 pm. An exciting part of the party will be centennial games for children
organized by The Children’s Museum at Saratoga. The party will be listed on the SAF events
calendar as part of the weekend festivities. SAF has a permit for using Congress Park. We are
looking for the City’s approval for the rides on the carousel.

Sincerely,

Fran Dingeman, Dee Sarno (SAF), Michelle Smith
Centennial Committee Members



